TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Visiting of museum

In accordance with the letter of the Ministry of Higher and Secondary Special Education of the Republic of
Uzbekistan No. 89-04-2045 dated October 11, 2019 and in order to implement measures related to the five
important initiatives of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan, on October 18 this year, 3-year
students of group 10 of the faculty of Mechanization of agriculture under the guidance of the curator of the
group N.E. Abdieva visited the Tashkent Polytechnic Museum. During the visit, students received answers
to their questions and returned with great impressions.
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Information from the Deputy Dean for Work with Youth at the Faculty of Agricultural Mechanization Kh.
Boymatov.

The head of the press service of the institute Rakhimboy Dzhumaniyazov.




